




Annual Meeting 
Sunday, Feb. 28
The Annual Parish Meeting will be 
Sunday, Feb. 28, from 3 to 5 p.m. in 
the Sanctuary. This meeting will be an 
opportunity to hear from Fr. Ron Baird 
and members of the Vestry about the 
state of the parish in 2015, and look 
ahead to what’s planned for 2016. 
It’s also an opportunity to ask any 
questions you may have about the 2015 
Annual Report, which will be available 
on Sunday, Feb. 21.
Please mark Feb. 28 on your calendar, 
and plan to come out to hear what God 
is doing in our midst! Child care will be 
available.

Chili Cook-off set for 
before Annual Meeting
It is time for the annual St. Andrew’s 
Youth Group Chili Cook-off! This year’s 
event will be held on Sunday, Feb. 28, at 
2 p.m., right before the Annual Parish 
Meeting.
If you are planning on attending or 
entering a chili into the contest, please 
sign up on the sign-up sheets that are 
on the Youth Group bulletin board in 
the Gathering Area. You may also sign 
up online at standrewspolaris.org.
There will be prizes for 1st, 2nd, and 
3rd place and Fan Favorite, as well as a 
prize for the most unusual recipe.
Hope to see you all on the 28th! 

intimate stories, and Biblical insights for 
anyone who wants to live astounded by 
God and walk in the fullness of all he 
offers.
You’ll learn to recognize the presence 
of God in the midst of your routine; 
unearth extraordinary moments on 
ordinary days; develop a renewed 
passion for God; identify what’s holding 
you back in prayer; and discover joy in 
knowing you’re wildly loved.
For those interested in doing the daily 
devotional studies that accompany 
the series, the Wonderstruck booklet is 
available at LifeWay bookstores, but 
not required. For more information 
or questions, feel free to contact Tally 
Whitehead at 614-578-7897.

Women
Continued from the front

Ash Wednesday on Feb. 10 began the holy journey to the Cross that we call 
Lent. Lent is a time to put away the cares of the world and to follow our 
Lord and Savior to Jerusalem, to Calvary, and to the Tomb. It’s a time to 
prepare our hearts, minds, bodies and souls to accept the great sacrifice 

that Jesus made for us. If we keep a Holy Lent, then the true meaning and joy of 
Easter permeates our life in fullness, because we have journeyed to the death that is 
Calvary; the sacrifice that is the Cross. We are thus empowered to the new life of the 
Resurrection. 
In the penitential season of Lent, the Church asks the faithful to lay aside our own 
concerns and to remember what the price of Easter was and is: The Crucifixion of 
the only Son of God! Many Christians adopt a four-fold discipline of prayer, fasting, 
study, and almsgiving in Lent. This year, St. Andrew’s is offering several ways to 
help you along your Lenten journey.

P�����  
 It is important that we set aside a few minutes each 
day to be with our God; to look at our lives and to 
seek his will for us. You cannot follow Christ unless 
you take time to ask where he is going. The Daily 
Office, beginning on Page 35 of “The Book of Common 
Prayer,” offers an excellent pattern for daily prayer, 
including special prayers for Lent. 
Many of you already pray weekly for the Church, 
including our own parish, using the “Prayers for the 
Church” taken from the Sunday liturgy’s Prayers of the 

People, and included in “The Net” each week. 
If you don’t already do this, Lent would be 
an excellent time to start praying regularly 
for the Church, seeking God’s blessing on his 

people, and also his guidance as we seek to fulfill his mission in this place.
You can also find resources for your Lenten journey, including a variety of online 
sources for prayers for the season of Lent, on our website, www.standrewspolaris.
org. Click on “Lenten Resources” button on the home page of the website.
F������  
Fasting is not a popular concept in our time. Dieting, yes; but not fasting. Perhaps 
that is because we do not understand why we do it. In Lent, we fast in two ways. 
The first is known to most of us: We “give something up” for Lent. Giving up 
something is another way of saying fasting. We fast from something. We generally 
give up something that we know we will miss so that the absence of it, the desire for 
it, will keep in our minds the sacrifice that Christ made for us: His very life. What 
we give up is not nearly so important as that we do give up something that we will 
miss. Sundays are feast days in Lent; a time when we can splurge a little and have 
what we gave up. This is because Sunday is the day of the Resurrection, when our 
Lord’s life was restored to him.
S����  
Lent is also a time when we make time to learn more about the faith. This Lent, 
St. Andrew’s is once again offering a five-week parish-wide Lenten Study and 
Soup Supper Program on Tuesdays from 6:15 to 8 p.m., Feb. 16 through March 15. 
With programs for adults, youth and children, our hope is that families will come 
together to make this Lent a time of discipleship, fellowship and worship. Read 
more about this year’s program elsewhere in “The Net” today.
A���������  
Almsgiving is historically the giving of gifts or money to the poor. There are several 
opportunities available to the parish this Lenten season to aid us in this discipline, 
including the Lenten Mite Boxes that will lend aid to the people of Kenya through 
the Anglican Relief and Development Fund. Read more about this project on the 
back page of today’s edition of “The Net.”

Ministry reports now due!
Ministry and group leaders are reminded that your ministry reports for inclusion in 
the 2015 Annual Report are now due!  Report forms are available at the Information 
Desk or online at standrewspolaris.org. For more information, please contact Judy 
Baird at jbaird@ standrewspolaris.org or 740-548-5112, ext. 3. 
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Lent 2016: For our brothers & sisters in Kenya

Lenten Mite boxes are available for pick-up in the Narthex today!

T    he 2016 Lenten Study Program will begin on Feb. 16, and continue weekly on Tuesdays through March 15. 
With programs for adults, youth and children, our hope is that families will come together to make this Lent a 
time of discipleship, fellowship and worship in preparation for Jesus’ sacrifice on the cross. This year’s theme 
is “Ultimate Questions: The Meaning of Life, the Universe, and Everything.” Fr. Ron Baird will be leading 
adults and youth on an exploration of life’s big questions, including, in Week 1, “Who is God, and how can we 

know him?”
In subsequent weeks we’ll be considering: “Creation: How did we get here?”; 
“Human Beings and Sin: How did things get so messed up?”; “Is there any 
hope? What is salvation, and how do I know if I have it?”; “Is Jesus coming 
back? If so, what are we supposed to be doing between now and then?”
The study program will be held from 6:15 to 8 p.m. Each evening will begin with 
a simple supper of soup and salad, followed by a teaching by Fr. Ron Baird. 
Participants will then break into small groups for discussion and reflection. 
We’ll conclude with a brief time of prayer and worship. We’re also planning a 
program for our children, which will include a lesson, music and crafts. 
As in the past, we’re asking parishioners to consider contributing to the meals 
by signing up to bring a soup or salad to share on one of the Tuesdays. We’ve 
got the first week covered, but still need food for weeks two through five.
Sign up sheets for the study program and meals are available in the Narthex and 
online at standrewspolaris.org.

2016 Lenten Study Program begins Tuesday, Feb. 16

Alleluias put to rest for Lent
On the front, a trio of blondes put their heads together to bury their 
Alleluias last Sunday; one shows off her Alleluia artwork; and a quartet of 
boys dig in. At right, this little guy colors his Alleluia. The next time our 
Young Saints will see their Alleluias will be Easter Sunday, when they will 
dig them up and decorate them for a glorious procession into church. Pa
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